
 

The school has a blanket School Journey Insurance policy in place to provide appropriate cancellation, 
curtailment, medical and personal possessions cover. This policy also carries very limited personal accident 
insurance cover for pupils. As the School will not be liable for any injury arising from incidents beyond our 
direct control, parents/carers may wish to consider purchasing their own personal accident cover to enhance 
the limited protection of this policy.  
 
 

 

AD05AT 

April 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 12 Edge Hill University trip - Wednesday 22 May 2024 

As part of our summer programme, we will be taking Year 12 students to Edge Hill University on 
Wednesday 22 May 2024. The aim of the trip is for all Year 12 students to be introduced to Higher 
Education in a campus university setting. This will help students to make informed decisions about 
their options post sixth form. 

Students will arrive at school and meet in the dining hall to be registered at 08:50. Coaches will depart 
from school at 09:00 and arrive at Edge Hill at approximately 10:00 where students will experience a 
campus tour, introduction to Higher education lecture and a lecture on UCAS statement writing and/or 
budgeting. We will depart from Edge Hill at 14:30 and arrive back at school for 15:30 in time to travel 
home as normal. Lunch will be provided on the day. 

The cost of the trip is £8. If you would like your child/ward to participate in this trip, please pay online 
as soon as possible and no later than Wednesday 8 May, by using the online payment system. Your 
online payment serves as both consent and confirmation of updated emergency contact details. 
Contact details can be checked/updated via your Arbor app. Please ensure you provide any 
appropriate addition information directly to me (staff organising trip). 

Please note that continued poor behaviour and/or attendance will result in students not being allowed 
to participate in the trip. Any students not taking part in the trip will be required to attend school for 
supervised study. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any additional information. 

Yours sincerely, 

A Duffey 

Mrs A Duffey 
Head of Year 12 


